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Patrick & Henry Community College, a comprehensive two-year institution, services Martinsville city as well as Patrick and 

Henry counties. P&HCC is a top tier leader among community colleges in areas such as athletics, technology, and unique 

program offerings. By providing a multitude of innovative curricula such as motorsports, entrepreneurship and mechatronics, 

P&HCC is changing lives and enriching the community it serves. P&HCC is an EEO institution. 

  

 

New P&HCC College Board Member Named 
 

MARTINSVILLE, VA – The Patrick & Henry Community College Board welcomes its newest member, Mrs. Pamela Jamison 

Allen. 

Mrs. Allen is no stranger to P&HCC. She received her associate degree from P&HCC and was named a P&HCC 

Distinguished Alumna. She has also served on the Patrick & Henry Foundation Board for several years. 

Mrs. Allen has worked locally with many non-profit organizations including Grace Network, United Way, Christmas 

Cheer, and Piedmont Arts. 

Pamela J. Allen was appointed by the City of Martinsville to fill the spot of Mr. Bob Vogler who passed away in Oct. 

2022.  His term would have expired in 2024.  Ms. Allen will be eligible for her first full four-year term in 2024. 
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